
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday  24th March 2023 

 

Dear Parents /Carers, 

  

As you will know, since September we have had an interim Headteacher arrangement in place whilst 

the Governing Board have been working hard to find the right person to lead the school. We are very 

grateful to our school leaders from across the Federation who have been supporting the school.  But 

we would like you to know that we have now launched a new advert for the job. We are very much 

hoping to appoint a new permanent Headteacher who could start after the summer holidays. 

  

Please be assured that the current leadership team will be remaining the same until we find the right 

person to lead Lillian de Lissa Nursery School. As soon as we have found the right person I will write 

once more to introduce them to you. 

  

Kind regards, 

  

Sean Delaney 

Chair of Governors – Birmingham Federation of Maintained Nursery Schools 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lillian De Lissa Nursery School, 

Bellevue, Edgbaston 

Birmingham, B5 7LX 

Tel: 0121 675 3421 

Email: enquiry@ldelissa.bham.sch.uk 

Executive Headteacher- Mr David Aldworth 

 


